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Notice 

 

Discouraging fake news during Lockdown: 

Various interest groups / individuals are circulating fake news on 

social media platforms thereby creating misinformation and rumors. 

Discouraging any such fake news and reporting the matter to 

concerned authorities would be prime responsibility of all 

stakeholders. It is also advised that any information published on the 

official website of MHRD/UGC/AICTE only may be relied upon. 

Hence, these websites may be regularly perused for any updates. 

Similarly, for other government circulars, official websites of the 

concerned Ministries /Departments may be referred to. 
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